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ADDENDUM 2
TO
CITY OF BELLE ISLE 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
CURED IN PLACE PIPE (CIPP) 
ITB #21-05


This Addendum is issued on June 9, 2021.  The issuance of this addendum does not change the submission dates.  

Question 1:  Are there quantities for Bid Item 8 (36inch) and Bid Item 10 (48inch) bid items? 
Response: Please see the revised Bid Form issued with this Addendum. Quantities for each pipe size shall be determined on an as-needed basis as part of the Work Order when pipe inspections reveal that lining is needed.    

Question 2: Would the City consider adding 1.5mm thickness variances for all sizes? The thicknesses for bid items 8, 9 and 10 appear thinner than would normally be required.
Response: Please see the revised Bid Form issued with this Addendum. Thickness variances have been added. 

Question 3: Would the City consider adding a dewatering bid item?
Response: When dewatering is required, the costs will be based on the size and length of the pipe calculated at a unit price and approved as part of the Work Order. The manner in which dewatering shall be accomplished shall be approved by the City Engineer before the work shall commence. 

Question 4: Do you have a planholders list for the CIPP project?
Response: To the best knowledge of the City, the following is a list of companies who have expressed interest in the project and/or are plan holders:
1. B&D Enterprises
2. Construct Connect
3. Atlantic Pipe Services
4. Granite Inliner / Construction
5. Orange Industrial
6. Vortex Services LLC
7. Aegion / Insituform Technologies LLC
8. LMK Pipe Renewal
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